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August 21, 2024 
 
Dear Licensee(s), 
 

As authorized by Alcoholic Beverages Article 12-2003(a)(1)(ii) and Article 12-
2004(a)(1)(ii), the holders of Class “A” licenses may be granted a “Special Sunday” License.  
This license allows you to be open on the Sundays that fall between Thanksgiving Day and 
New Year’s Day. 

 
The establishment may be open only between the hours of 1:00 p.m. and 9:00 p.m. 

and must conspicuously display the Special Sunday License.  The cost for each Sunday 
opening is $120.00. Please remember that no additional dates may be selected after 
your application has been submitted.  

 
Please complete the enclosed application and return to this agency with a check or 

money order made payable to the Director of Finance on or before September 30, 2024 
to ensure the issuance of your license. Failure to meet this deadline shall disqualify you 
from obtaining this privilege. Please mail or drop off your completed application and 
check/money order to:  

 
Board of Liquor License Commissioners for Baltimore City 

200 St. Paul Place, Suite 2300 
Baltimore, Maryland 21202 

 
Special Sunday licenses will be available for pickup at our office starting on 

Tuesday, November 12, 2024. Special Sunday licenses will not be delivered. If you have 
any questions or concerns, you may contact our Assistant Executive Secretary, Staci 
Russell, at 410-396-4377. 

 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 

          Douglas K. Paige 
      

     Douglas K. Paige 
     Executive Secretary 

Hon. Albert J. Matricciani, Jr. (Ret.) 
Chairman 

 
Commissioners 

Edward L. Reisinger  
Granville Templeton, III, Esq.  

 
ALTERNATE COMMISSIONER 

HARVEY E. JONES 

 
Douglas K. Paige 

Executive Secretary 
 

Michelle B. Wirzberger, Esq. 
Deputy Executive Secretary 

 
Staci L. Russell 

Assistant Executive 
Secretary 

 


